
 

 

Tuesday, 26 November at 7.30pm  

In Saint Peter’s Parish Centre 

Hillside Road 

 

Brian Miller, 

Author, publisher and photographer 

1925 is the centennial of 

the NZ and South Seas 

International exhibition 

held at Logan Park, the 

largest event ever held in 

New Zealand. Brian will 

explain how Dunedin was 

built on gold and how the 

gold formed in the Central 

Otago schist. Also, the 

history of the 1925/26 

exhibition and the three 

previous (forgotten) 

exhibitions. 

Brian Miller has a passion for 

family memoir writing. 

After completing a BSc in geology, 

he spent 13 years living in Papua 

New Guinea, prospecting, training 

science teachers and organising 

the Education Department’s book 

production.  He returned to NZ in 

1984 and ran Tapui Children’s 

Books, travelling around South 

Island schools for over 20 years—

sleeping in the back of the van! 

Since 2007, Brian and his wife Diane 

have written and published 16 

books on a wide variety of topics 

with several top-sellers. 

When writing a book about his 

father Ralph Miller’s artwork, 

Brian discovered the story of the 

four early exhibitions in Dunedin.  

That is the subject of his talk today 

and it is closely linked to gold! 


